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Dear Parent/Carer 

Parental Reporting and Engagement 

As you will now be aware this academic year is progressing very differently to anything 

we have ever had before and will continue along this way for some time to come. 

Like you, we are disappointed that we have not been able to continue with the variety 

of parent/carer engagements we are used to offering that allow you to visit the school 

to hear about your child’s learning and to see the learning environment we all work in.   

We do understand though, that this session will involve a number of different measures 

to ensure the safety of all and we would like to share with you how we will continue to 

provide you with information around your child’s learning and progress in school and 

alternative methods of communication across the school year. 

Pupil Interim Report 

In October your child will bring home their school interim report which will give you a 

brief indication of how they are doing in their personal and social development. 

Settling In Report 

In November your child will bring home another report this time detailing the 

information you would normally receive during our Parents’ Evening. This will give you an 

outline of their general progress and effort, social development and behaviour and next 

steps in literacy and numeracy.  

Learning Folios 

Due to current restrictions and a reduction in items being brought into schools, as an 

alternative to the ‘Snapshot Jotters’, each class will complete a folio of work in 

October, December, February and May and this work will be sent home to share a 

snapshot of your child’s learning. We are not asking for these folios to be sent back and 

can be left in a safe place at home for 72 hours before being looked at in line with the 

current guidance around quarantining. 

Year End Report 

As in usual circumstances, all children will receive their end of year report around 

March/April time and this will include details of their progress across the session.  

Throughout the session we would encourage you to continue to use the school office 

email and phone to share any information with us and school staff will also be in contact 

with individual families across the session if further discussions are required. 
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If you have any questions, concerns or suggestions in relation to our phased return, 

please do not hesitate to contact us by phone (01355 230804) or email into the school 

office: gw14stlouisepsoffice@glow.sch.uk or office@st-louises-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk  

We ask that you direct all school emails to the general office account and not to 

individual accounts of members of staff. 

The school will continue to use its website, Twitter and the school app to communicate 

with all families and signpost to relevant information as and when it becomes available. 

As you know things can change on a daily basis at the moment, so it is important to keep 

checking in regularly to keep up to date with any changes. 

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding during this very challenging 

time for us all.  

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mrs Mooty and Staff 
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